
 
Ref:  JL/PS/2238 
 
 
29th June 2015 
 
Duty Planning Officer 
Camden Council 
Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8NJ 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Re: Proposed Basement – 34 Queens Grove 
 
With reference to the above Project, we would like to bring to your attention the following 
point.  
 
A Traffic Management Plan has been submitted with our Planning Application. Could you please 
forward this on to the relevant Department, as this is an integral part of the Application and we 
do not want this to be the subject of a Planning condition. 
 
Could you please confirm, when validated, that this has been actioned. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
James Lai 
Architectural Designer 
 




